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Delay Notice to Business Partner

Dear Partner,

Down through the years the whole globe has been confronting the epidemic along with its impacts,

covering the limitation of shipping resources.

As the new Covid-19 outbreak hitting Hong Kong, the soared positive cases and intensified

pandemic disturb the entire Hong Kong Port operation. The Stringent anti-epidemic measures

implemented by government require crew quarantine and cargo restriction, making the shipment

through this harbour impractical. Furthermore, the overload at Port of Hong Kong diverts cargo

demand to other ports in China, causing port congestion in the port of Shenzhen, etc.

Jams and delay of ships occur frequently, disturbing the shipping schedule and even causing

shipping cancellation, along with containers restrictions to goods vessels. The wave of Covid-19

and acute circumstance in Hong Kong has raised at the end of February and has been struck the

city recently. Unfortunately, as long as this intense situation existing, the delivery of our products

would face instability covering unexpected delay. Even so, BYD Battery-Box will not cease to

seek for more methods recovering product supply.

We would like to send you our deeply apology for the delay and heartfelt

thankfulness to your patience and continuous understanding.

Your sincerely,

BYD Battery-Box Team

10 March, 2022


